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SUBJECT: RECEIVE AND FILE THE AUDITOR'S REPORT OF THE SHERIFF'S 

OFFICE EXIT REVIEW 

COMMISSIONERS COURT ACTION REQUESTED: 

It is requested that the Commissioners Court receive and file the Auditor's Report of the Sheriff's 

Office Exit Review. 

BACKGROUND: 

Sheriff Dee Anderson’s term expired on December 31, 2016, and his successor, the Honorable Bill 

Waybourn, assumed office on January 1, 2017.  The Auditor’s Office conducted procedures to provide 

accountability for the transfer of authority to the new Sheriff.  These procedures included the 

verification of cash and other receipts, fiduciary fund balances, seized and acquired property, federal 

and state reporting requirements, and County assets assigned to the Sheriff.  The Auditor's Office 

review was limited in scope due to the manual nature of the inventory process and the lack of historical 

data recorded in Dbase, the system used to record money to the inmate trust accounts.   

FISCAL IMPACT: 

There is no direct fiscal impact associated with this item. 

CO#125420


















	COMMISSIONERS COURT ACTION REQUESTED:
	BACKGROUND:
	FISCAL IMPACT:



